
ISSUED:  March 24, 2023 

 
 

   

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 
OF OREGON 

 

UM 2255 

 
In the Matter of  
 

IDAHO POWER COMPANY,  
 

Application for Approval of 2026 All-
Source Request for Proposals to Meet 
2026 Capacity Resource Need.  

  
NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 
COMMISSION WORKSHOP 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 
Commission Workshop that was tentatively scheduled for April 6, 2023, in these 

proceedings. 
 
 

Dated this 24th day of March, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  

______________________ 

Commissioner 
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